
The Report for the Proposed 2011-12 Transportation 
Plan Changes is Available for Public Review 

 
 
A report has been completed by the Transportation Task Force Committee and is now available to the public for 
review. The report covers the 2011-12 proposed transportation changes and is being shared with members of the 
School Board prior to Property and Finance Committee consideration of the proposal, as well as a vote on adoption 
by the full Board should the P&F Committee move the plan forward. 

In addition to the complete transportation report, members of the School Board also receive, in a secure method, all 
feedback provided to the District from parents of public school and non-public school families over the course of the 
last few months. Parent feedback came in the form of comment cards which were filled out at one of the three parent 
meetings, and through e-mail sent to the District raising parental concerns, comments, and questions. 

Some parents have expressed concern that the School Board will adopt the transportation plan proposal before a 
specific bus stop concern can be addressed. The process to be put in place will allow for a review of any parent 
concern or question and will begin only after the Board takes action to move forward with the plan. Concerns would 
be reviewed by the Transportation Department during the remainder of this school year, as well as over the course of 
the summer if necessary. No parent will face the start of the 2011-12 school year without having a safety concern or 
other question addressed. 

Because of its length, the Task Force Committee Report is provided in two parts. 

The first section of the report can be accessed here* 

This section includes: 

 Introduction 

 Members of the Committee and Documentation of Activities 

 Community Outreach Efforts 

 Elementary Public School Bell Schedule Changes 

 Secondary Public School Bell Schedule Changes 

 
The second section of the report can be accessed here* 

This section includes: 

 Out of District Non-Public Bus Stop Consolidation 
o School Board Transportation Policy 
o Detailed Findings 

 Public and Non-Public Bus Stop Consolidation 
o Bus Stop Consolidation Summary Table of Parent Concerns 
o Bus Stop Consolidation Parent Handouts 
o Analysis of Students Assigned to Bus Stop Locations 

  

 
For more information contact Rob Partridge / Communications Director / rpartridge@wcasd.net / 484-266-1170 
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